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What are we learning in Nursery this term?

Autumn Term

September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers and children,

We hope you had a wonderful summer and that your children are enjoying being back in nursery. They have settled back in extremely well and it’s been lovely watching them play together with their friends.
This term our topic will be ‘All About Me’. Children will be encouraged to talk about themselves – their likes and dislikes, what they look like and what they are good at. We will also explore what makes us unique and different from each other.
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We will also learn about how we can look after our self by eating a healthy diet, doing exercise, keeping safe and good hygiene.

Many of the activities will be guided by the children by following their interests and suggestions. We will update you via Seesaw so please ensure you give consent on Arbor to confirm that you are happy for us to share photos on there. 

Other Information:

If your child requires a hot school lunch then please let us know when you drop your child off in the morning. These cost £2.49 and can be paid on ParentPay. If you do not have a login to ParentPay please let us know.
Fresh fruit snacks are available free of charge each day, as well as milk (including non-dairy alternatives) and water. If your child brings in a drinks bottle please make sure it has their name on it. Thankyou.
Kind regards

Mrs Miller, Mrs Symons, Mrs Gates & Mrs Speare.
